
CO
N

ST
RU

CT
IO

N
 B

EG
IN

S 
JA

N
UA

RY
 2

01
7

W
ed

gw
oo

d 
Si

de
w

al
k 

Pr
oj

ec
t, 

Ph
as

e 
2

NE 
86

TH
 S

TN
E 

87
TH

 S
T

N
E 

86
TH

 S
T

N
E 

85
TH

 S
T

N
E 

83
RD

 S
T

N
E 

82
N

D 
ST

28TH AVE NE

30TH AVE NE

25TH AVE NE

26TH AVE NE

Pi
ca

rd
o 

Fa
rm

P-
Pa

tc
h

W
ed

gw
oo

d

Ex
is

tin
g 

Si
de

w
al

k

Ph
as

e 
1:

 C
om

pl
et

ed
 fa

ll 
20

15
 

Ne
w

 s
id

ew
al

ks
 a

nd
 cu

rb
 ra

m
ps

RAVENNA AVE NE
31ST AVE NE

Ph
as

e 
2:

 B
eg

in
s 

w
in

te
r 2

01
7 

Ne
w

 s
id

ew
al

ks
 a

nd
 cu

rb
 ra

m
ps

W
ED

GW
OO

D 
CH

IL
DR

EN
 A

ND
 N

EI
GH

BO
RS

 P
RO

JE
CT

W
ED

GW
OO

D 
CH

IL
DR

EN
 A

ND
 N

EI
GH

BO
RS

 P
RO

JE
CT

Ne
w

 c
ur

b 
ra

m
p

W
e 

w
an

t t
o 

ke
ep

 y
ou

 in
fo

rm
ed

: s
ig

n 
up

 fo
r c

on
st

ru
ct

io
n 

em
ai

l u
pd

at
es

 a
t 

th
e 

w
eb

pa
ge

 li
st

ed
 o

n 
th

e 
re

ve
rs

e.



P.O. Box 34996
Seattle, WA 98124-4996

As soon as January 3, crews will begin sidewalk construction on NE 83rd 
St, between 28th Ave NE and Ravenna Ave NE, on 28th Ave NE between 
NE 83rd and NE 82nd streets, and on the west side of Ravenna Ave NE 
at NE 83rd St. We expect work to last about 10-12 weeks, depending on 
weather and will work to reduce impacts as much as possible. 

What to expect during sidewalk construction:
•	 Typical weekday work hours, 8:30 AM –  5 PM 
•	 Vehicle traffic restrictions, including local access only on NE 83rd 

St between Ravenna Ave NE and 28th Ave NE
•	 On-street parking restrictions near work zone
•	 Pedestrian and bike detours around the work zone; follow posted signs
•	 Temporary driveway restrictions; we’ll notify residences individually
•	 Crews will maintain access to homes at all times
•	 Noise, dust, and vibration typical of construction

The new sidewalk and improved corners will make it safer and easier for 
kids to walk to school. Thanks for your patience as we work to improve 
walkability in your neighborhood. 

Learn more
www.seattle.gov/transportation/SafeRoutesWedgwood.htm
Rachel McCaffrey, Outreach Lead 
PedestrianImprovements4@seattle.gov or (206) 684-4747

This project is funded by the 9-year Levy to Move 
Seattle, approved by voters in 2015. Learn more about 
the levy at www.seattle.gov/LevytoMoveSeattle.


